Plattekill Fire District
P.O. Box 219
Plattekill New York 12586




Legal Notice:

	Notice is hereby given there will be a Special Meeting to be Held on December 30th 2024 at 5:00 pm  for the purpose of discussing disciplinary action, The meeting is open to the public but will not take public comment. For the Plattekill Fire District, Of the Town of Newburgh Orange County and the Town of Plattekill, Ulster County, State of New York Location 50 Firehouse Rd Wallkill, NY.
	This notification is being given to the news media pursuant to the provisions of section 94 of the Public Officer Law of the State of New York.
All Plattekill Fire District residents are welcome to attend.
By order of the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Plattekill Fire District. 

Nancy Papo
Secretary
Board of Fire Commissioners 


